Alvin Karim Cooper

re:"we are looking for information about what we should study..."

The Department should study how best to clearly and unambiguously display, during public
meetings, webinars, etc., how citizens, citizen groups, and community partners can swiftly and
conclusively deny proposals they deem are hazardous or otherwise inappropriate for their
communities and achieve such denials as early in the EIS process as possible, including during
the scoping period.



